
 
 

 

August 16, 2018 

 

Filed Via Web Portal 

 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary  

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

Re:  PSE Colstrip Transmission System Scoping Document  

Dockets UE-170033 and UG-170034 (consolidated)  

 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Pursuant to Order 08 of Dockets UE-170033 and UG-170034 (consolidated), Puget Sound Energy 

(“PSE”) provides this scoping document and attachments outlining known issues related to the 

Colstrip Transmission System (“CTS”) and responses to stakeholder comments.   

 

Please contact Nate Hill at (425) 457-5524 for additional information about this filing.  If you have 

any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2142. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 

Jon Piliaris 

Director, Regulatory Affairs 

Puget Sound Energy 

PO Box 97034, EST-07W 

Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 

425-456-2142 

Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

 

 

cc: Lisa Gafken – Public Counsel 

Andrew Roberts – UTC 

 

Attachment: 

Colstrip Transmission Scoping Document  

Attachment A Montana Renewables Development Action Plan   

Attachment B PSE Responses to Stakeholder Comments  
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